
 

 

9th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RSE Drop-Down Day, Friday 12th November 2021 
 
I would like to inform you that your child will be taking part in a drop-down day on Friday 12th November 2021 as part of our 
delivery of the DfE Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) Statutory Curriculum 2019. This incredibly important curriculum became 
compulsory to teach in all secondary schools from June 2021. 
 
The focus of this day is safety and relationships. The day will be delivered by a range of external agencies. The day will give students 
a deeper understanding of health and first aid as well as giving them the information they need to help them develop healthy, 
nurturing relationships of all kinds. 
 
The day will comprise of five sessions:  

 Basic first aid, including CPR 

 What a defibrillator is and when and how to use one 

 Domestic abuse and the law  

 Consent 

 What FGM is and why is it a form of abuse 

 
If you require any further information or do not want your child to attend these sessions, please contact the school via the school 
PSHE email address: pshe@kelvinhall.net by Wednesday 10th November 2021. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Conway 
 
Subject Leader of PSHE, RE and SMSC 
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